
Committee on Academic Advising 
April 19, 2011 Minutes 

 
 

Attendance:  Bigley, M.P.; Horan, M.; Oliva, K.; Pozorski, A.; Odesina, S.; Labedz, C.; Nicoll-Senft, J.; 
Larsen, K.; Kirby, Y. 
 
Meeting called to order at 2:30 by M.P. Bigley 
 
Meetings from March 15th approved. 
 
After a review of the Advising for Registration Resources page it was agreed that it is finally in good 
shape. 
 
Plans for the 2011-2012 year were discussed. It was agreed that in the next academic year meetings 
would be held once a month on the second Tuesday, from 12:15 to 1:30. 
 
Chet Labedz suggested the Committee examine academic advising across campus by using process-
mapping. There was general excitement and consensus that this would be a good idea for next year. 
Chet offered to lead us through that process. 
 
The committee reviewed the draft of the annual report to the Faculty Senate. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:55. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Mary Pat Bigley 
 
 


